
 

 

   17 June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,         
    
As you are aware, our Stage 3 camp this year will be held at The Great Aussie Bush 
Camp on Monday 12, Tuesday 13 and Wednesday 14 September. The Great Aussie 
Bush Camp’s mission is to deliver the best possible outdoor recreation-based 
teaching and learning outcomes for students through programs that are fun, 
challenging, diverse, relevant, and memorable.  
 

The team members are of the highest quality. Activity instructors are energetic, 
enthusiastic and are highly trained to run all activities. They all hold first aid and 
resuscitation qualifications. 
  
We will be holding a pre-camp video meeting with a representative from The Great 
Aussie Bush Camp. This will be an opportunity for parents/carers to receive more 
information about the activities that the students will participate in while attending 
the camp, including a run through of their daily itinerary.   
 

Date: Thursday 23 June 2022 
Time: 5 pm 

 
The meeting can be accessed via the following link or by 
scanning the qr code: https://bit.ly/3Hn2xhW 
 
We recommend downloading the Microsoft Teams app to your 
personal device prior to the meeting.  
 
 
If you have any further queries or questions, please contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo       Shannon Brehony 
Principal         Camp Coordinator  
 

https://bit.ly/3Hn2xhW

